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People with time for Children 

 
 

5th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
County Dance Festival 
 
We are taking part in this year’s County Dance Festival which is being held at Speech House 
Hotel Grounds on Thursday 22nd June 2017. If wet we will advise you by text message and the 
festival will take place on Thursday 29th June 2017. 
 
Entry is free there will be a raffle, and refreshments will be available to purchase. Please bring a 
picnic rug or chair to sit on. We need to meet at Speech House by 6.00 p.m. latest and should 
be finished by approximately 8.30 p.m. 
 
The children will be provided with country dance outfits but the boys will need to wear school 
trousers and school shoes, the girls will need to wear school shoes and white socks. 
 
Please indicate below if your child is able to attend. Also are able to offer a lift to others or if you 
would like us to organise a lift for your child. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Miss Haile 
Chestnut Class Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Country Dance Festival 
 
My child ………………………………………………… will be taking part in the Country Dance 
Festival. 
 
I am able to offer a lift to …………………….. people 
 
I require a lift for …………………………. people 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………… Dated …………………… 
 

mailto:admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk
http://www.littledeanprimary.co.uk/

